
Nativity of Blessed Virgin Mary School 

Home School Association Board Parent Meeting Minutes 

Virtual Zoom Meeting held on Thursday March 25, 2021 

 

Fundraising update (Dawn Dorn on behalf of Drew Dorn): 

• The Gala raised $98,000 and was a HUGE success considering the current economic climate. 

• Please continue to send in your Dash’s receipts and please support gift card sales via Script. 

Gala update (Danielle VanDuesen/Erik Hoertz) 

• The school obtained a lot of positive feedback regarding the virtual Gala and the food packages.  

It was noted that the Parishioners enjoyed participating in a virtual event to try to bid on items 

that they wouldn’t of been able to bid on as they wouldn’t of attended the Gala in person. 

Upcoming Fundraisers (Jill Deck) 

• The Apex Fun that was to be held on April 26th-May 7th 2021 has been canceled due to State 

testing.  This fundraiser will now take place September 13th-September 24th. 

• Our first annual Golf Outing will happen on Monday June 21st 2021 at Arrowhead Golf Course. 

This will be a “scramble” format. We will need sponsors, basket raffle items and volunteers.  

More information to come after Easter Break. 

School Updates (Dr. Cluckey) 

• Dr. Cluckey gave an update regarding registration.  Its expected that we will have two 

kindergarten classes come fall because of increased enrollment.  Logistics and more details to 

come out on that later this school year.   

• Many of the elementary school grades have full enrollment come the fall.  We have lower 

enrollment in the middle school grades and may work harder to market those grades to the 

public school families.  

• A COVID-19 update was also provided. Dr. Cluckey does expect classes to resume again after 

Easter Break assuming local COVID-19 rates remain the same. 

The next HSA meeting will be held virtually on Thursday May 20th, 2021. 

Prepared by Kelly Hamp, HSA Secretary 


